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                            Mr Francis Fullen 
        C/O Laura Fairbrother 
        CI Structures 
        Holmesdale 
        Church Road 
        Sunningdale 
 
19th March 2009 
 
Dear Francis 
 
Collingwood College Sports Hall Project - April 2008 - March 2009 
 
 
I am writing to you in my capacity as Bursar of Collingwood College to express my 
thanks and congratulations to CI Structures on the completion of our new Sports Hall, 
on time and on budget in order to meet our requirements for the Gala Opening event 
on 17 March 2009. 
 
I am particularly thankful for the outstanding support that you and all at CI Structures 
have given to the College in the realisation of this project after so many false starts, I 
am totally convinced that without your drive and commitment to the project we would 
not be the proud owners of stunning new multi-sports facility that fits into our site 
beautifully, yet reflects our status as a forward thinking, technologically based 
College. 
 
I would also like to express my thanks for the support that Laura Fairbrother has 
given to the project, not only as our resident point of contact, but particularly for the 
assistance she has given the College in raising funds and making valuable contacts 
that were essential to its completion.  Please be assured that the whole Collingwood 
Community, Staff, Students, Governors and Parents are delighted with the finished 
project which will form the cornerstone of our sporting ambitions for years to come. 
 
I would have no hesitation in recommending CI Structures to any future clients for the 
quality of service and commitment to excellence that are the hallmarks of your 
approach. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
A E Leggett 
Bursar 

 
e-mail: t.leggett@collingwood.surrey.sch.uk 
 


